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Need support to make a 
decision about receiving 
the COVID-19 Vaccination? 
Some people may require support to make a decision about 
receiving the Covid-19 Vaccination.  

Everyone has the right to make decisions and give informed consent. 
Everyone also has the right to access easy to understand information 
and support to help them make their decision. 

The Personal Advocacy and Safeguarding Adults Trust can work with 
disabled people nationwide who may require help with their decision 
about the Covid-19 vaccination.  This includes people with a learning 
disability, neurodiversity or cognitive impairment.  

• If you already have trusted Whānau and supporters to help you 
make this decision, we can coach you on how to use a Supported 
Decision Making approach.  

• If you do not have any other trusted Whānau or supporters, we 
can help you to understand, make, and record this important 
decision. 

 
 

Anyone can make a referral  

For more information call or email: 

0800 728 7878 

www.advocacy@PASAT.org.nz 

http://www.advocacy@PASAT.org.nz

